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Owing to miniaturization, microfluidic devices provide
useful tools for a wide range of research areas in life
sciences. In particular, many microfluidics-based cell
assays have been developed to enable advanced
studies of various cell functions such as cell growth,
differentiation, adhesion and migration under well-
controlled microenvironments. With the recent rapid
development of organ-on-chip approach, microfluidic
devices have been increasingly employed to configure
complex multicellular environments and to study cell-
cell and cell-extracellular matrix (ECM) interactions.
Finally, various microfluidics-based cell assays have
been developed for biomedical diagnostic applications.
Through this Special Issue, we aim to highlight the
development of novel cell assays based on microfluidic
devices. In particular, we are interested in research
articles that demonstrate the unique ability of
microfluidic devices for controlling complex cellular
microenvironments and for dynamic visualization and
quantification of cellular functions and intercellular
interactions. In addition, we are interested in research
papers of microfluidics-based cell assays with clinical
relevance.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
You are invited to contribute research articles or
comprehensive reviews for consideration and
publication in Micromachines (ISSN 2072-666X).
Micromachines is published in the open access format.
Research articles, reviews and other contents are
released on the internet immediately after acceptance.
The scientific community and the general public have
unlimited free access to the content as soon as it is
published. As an open access journal, Micromachines is
supported by the authors or their institutes by payment
of article processing charges (APC) for accepted
papers. We are pleased to welcome you as our authors.
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High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, SCIE (Web of Science), PubMed,
PMC, Ei Compendex, dblp, and other databases.

Journal Rank:
JCR - Q2 (Instruments and Instrumentation) / CiteScore -
Q1 (Mechanical Engineering)

Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 17.2 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 1.9
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
the first half of 2025).
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